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Billing taxonomy number 
 
Healthy Blue providers should be aware that the billing group taxonomy number is a required field when 

submitting claims to Healthy Blue. Failure to include the provider’s billing group taxonomy number will result 

in claim rejections. The billing group taxonomy number should match the provider’s Nebraska Medicaid 

enrollment profile. 

 

Healthy Blue providers are encouraged to visit Maximus at 

https://www.nebraskamedicaidproviderenrollment.com to review their Medicaid enrollment profile to 

ensure all data is correct.   

 

As a valued provider, we truly appreciate your participation in the Healthy Blue network. We look forward to 

our ongoing partnership to provide high-quality, cost-effective healthcare to the communities we serve. 

 

If you have questions about this communication or need assistance with any other item, contact your local 

Provider Relations representative or call Provider Services at 1-833-388-1406 Monday to Friday from 8 a.m. to 

9 p.m. CT. 
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